
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Continental Resources - Spill #2229048 NFA Approval
1 message

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Wed, Dec 12, 2012 at 8:43 AM
To: Brad Woodard <BWoodard@kleinfelder.com>
Cc: StacyAguirre@contres.com, OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <OGCC.EnviroScan@state.co.us>

Brad,

Based on review of the Soil Sampling Report dated November 15, 2012, no further action is required in regard to
the spill (tracking #2229048) at the Dunn 1-13H.  The spill report was changed to closed status in the Colorado
Oil & Gas Information System.
Thank you,

John Axelson, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone:  303-637-7178
Fax:      303-637-7179
Cell:      303-877-9964

Cc.  Spill #2229048 - Closure Correspondence

On Wed, Dec 12, 2012 at 8:33 AM, Brad Woodard <BWoodard@kleinfelder.com> wrote:

John-

 

Stacy’s contact information is:

 

Brad A. Woodard EI, CPG

Project Manager II

300 East Mineral Ave., Suite 7

mailto:BWoodard@kleinfelder.com


Littleton, CO, 80122

o| 303.781.8211

c| 303.253.2524

f| 303.781.1167

 

BWoodard@kleinfelder.com

 

P Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 

-- 
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